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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week - Lighting up Life and Learning 

Bees – Lee & Martha    Butterflies – Georgie & Holly 

1AN – River & Cami   1CJ – William & James 

2H – Everly & Tilly     2B – Marshall & Tianna-May 

3L – Annabelle & Noah   3R – Izzy & Sam 

4C – Alice & Toby    4T – Bella & Catriona 

5O – Annalise & Elizabete   5S – Oscar & Alex 

6B – Savannah & Toby 

 

Finally February! We have one more week of school before our half term break. At the end of this 

half term, we will be saying goodbye to Miss Smith who has worked as a teaching assistant across our 

school, predominantly in Year 5. We would like to say thank you for all that she has done, particularly 

the ‘extras’ with craft and dancing activities. Miss Smith is taking up a new post at Bradon Forest 

next term. 

Year 2 are off swimming Monday – Thursday next week and then again the week after half term as 

part of their PE curriculum. We are also taking a small team of Y5 & Y6 children to the North 

Wiltshire swimming gala in Royal Wootton Bassett tomorrow. 

Tomorrow is NSPCC Number Day. Don’t forget, if your child would like to help raise 

money, a sponsor form has been sent home. We are looking forward to a day of number challenges, 

puzzles and fun!             Jennifer Bayne 

 

                                              

  

 

 

FSSA Events 

There are still a few places left on the Children’s Valentine Craft 

Workshop on Saturday, 10th February. This is a fully staffed event, so 

children can be dropped off at 10am. Please sign up if you would like a 

space! 

And one for parents and friends – Friday, 23rd February, 6:30pm – 

10pm – come along and enjoy a Quiz Night – teams of up to 8!  
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